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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to urge you not to back the plans for Sizewell C power station.

I am very concerned about the massive impact of the scheme, the questionable wisdom of
building an expensive nuclear power station, the waste from which will be radioactive for
the next 100,000 years, to say nothing of the ruinous impact of this vast building project on
the sensitive, unique and magically beautiful AONB and SSSI area, of which we have
precious little left in this country.

I am also concerned about the issues of long term water supply, a possible desalination
plant, the questionable intentions re bio-diversity net gain, disruption to the area during the
construction [to local people and to tourism] and the influx of workers.

Nuclear power is not green, and there are cheaper, safer ways to generate electricity.

Please do all you can to stop this project.

With thanks

John Parsons






